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The kids will make 150 bag
lunches for MBHS to use at the
food pantry. 
We’ll Need a Shopper Family:
One family to purchase the
groceries for this event (you will
be reimbursed; please provide
your receipts). Groceries need to
be delivered before Dec. 4. Info
and instructions will be provided. 
Driver: One family to deliver the
lunches on December 31 to MBHS.
These are separate SOPs for your
student if they participate in the
shopping or delivery.

Second Annual Service Night
Part of our Christian faith is being in service to others. On Dec. 4 our entire Confirmation Workshop
will be centered on this aspect of our faith. We have several service projects planned for this
evening. Each student will work on either an “inside the church” or an “external service project”,
earning an SOP. Note: They do need to fill out an SOP form for this event.
There is some preparation for you to do with your student beforehand. More detailed information will
be sent as the date approach, but here is an outline of the projects:

Gift Drive for MBHS
Each student should bring
one UNWRAPPED gift on
December 4 to donate for
a child between the ages
of 1 and 17. 

150 Lunches for MBHS Christmas Cookies for 
All Peoples Church
All Peoples Church’s food
pantry provides Christmas
dinner meal kits to 100
households this year. What
goes better with a Christmas
meal than Christmas
cookies?! Please have your
student bring: 1 dz Christmas
cookies (homemade are
preferred) to the workshop
on December 4. The students
will package them in festive
boxes that night.

Meal Kits for All Peoples Church
In addition to providing homemade Christmas cookies, we supply
meal kits for the Christmas meal and kits for the week after
Christmas when the pantry at All Peoples is closed. 
We’ll assign each student a list of food items to supply. The lists
are specific so each guest gets the same items. We’ll send out
details as it gets closer. The kids will assemble the bags on Dec. 4
but the food will be due to FPLC at the workshop on November 20. 

FPLC Christmas Prep and More!
Some students on Dec. 4 will be Christmas elves preparing for the
Christmas Open House and the Children’s Christmas Eve service,
“Pageant in a Bag”. There are several behind the scenes things to
do!

Suggestions are:
Games
Puzzles
Craft Kits
Play-Doh Sets
RC Cars/Trucks
Matchbox/Hot Wheels Sets
Legos
Baby Dolls/Barbie Dolls
Small Toys
Books
Coloring Books
Crayons/Markers
Footballs/Basketballs
Sports-related Items
Wallets
Earbuds
Gift Cards
Nail Polish/Manicure Sets
Jewelry
Journals
Bath Sets 

Wednesday, December 4


